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Biosimilars Forum Statement Regarding the Confirmation of Tom Price as the Next  

Secretary of Health and Human Services 

 

Washington, DC, February 10, 2017 – The Biosimilars Forum – the nonprofit organization solely 

dedicated to expanding patient access to biosimilars in the United States today issued the following 

statement regarding the appointment of Tom Price, to the post of Secretary of the U.S. Department of 

Health and Human Services.  

“The Biosimilars Forum is pleased to congratulate Tom Price on his confirmation as the 
next Secretary of Health and Human Services as voted today in the U.S. Senate. We look 
forward to working with Secretary Price on policy to advance access to affordable 
biosimilar medicines, which are a viable solution to lowering drug costs.”  

 

About the Biosimilars Forum  

The Biosimilars Forum is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to advance biosimilars in the United 

States with the intent of expanding access and availability of biological medicines, and improving health 

care. The founding members of the Biosimilars Forum represent the majority of companies with the 

most significant U.S. biosimilars development portfolios.  

To learn more about biosimilars, the Forum, and how to get involved, visit BiosimilarsForum.org or go to 

@USbiosimilars to follow related conversations and join the dialogue. 
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